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March 12, 1952 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutpor t 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your reception report of February 
19, 1952. Your report checks with our log for that date and 

we are happy to confirm your entire schedual. 

Most of the reception reports that we receive have been 
through the Pennsylvania and New York area. This seems rather 
odd, however it may be that the listening at that hour is not 
done in other sections of the country. 

You may be interested in knowing that our continuity 
writer, Mrs. Dottie Smouse, is a native of Williamsport, 
Pennsylvania. 

With good listening in the future, I remain 

Yours very truly, 

G. Max Kimbrel 
General Manager 

Affiliated with Liberty Broadcasting System, 


